
District-Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 

(DWCC) 

Minutes for Wednesday, April 04, 2018 

 

The District – Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 at 4:30 
p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee members attended 
Opal Mobbs, Shelly Reed, Mike Richins, Candace Kennemer, Stephanie Hammer, Roger Thomas, 
Hailey Lew, Jessica Melson, Elizabeth Wagstaff Tracy Howle, Joe Alcorta and Summer Cox.  Also 
present was Kimberly Brumley, Jeff Brokovich, Cheryl Cunningham and Connie Mangin.  
Members absent were Clay Johnson, Linda White, Charlie Thyne, Tom Tomaras, Dr. Young, Dr. 
Barton and Phil Ashby.   

Roger Thomas welcomed the DWCC Committee. 

Kimberly Brumley went over the 2018 Comprehensive Needs Assessment.  Ms. Brumley had a 
handout for Question/Answer with QR codes that the committee went through.   

Jeff Brokovich and Cheryl Cunningham presented to the committee.  Mr. Brokovich went over 
training opportunities, Lead Out Loud, and having a newsletter on the AISD website for parents 
to read.  Mrs. Cunningham discussed the growing amount of disadvantaged families and free 
lunches, and Homeless/Foster Care Liaison.  There is now 1,404 homeless students identified in 
AISD.  The District has been working on a Fire Academy School.  The Fire Academy is scheduled 
to start this fall.  When the student completes the school, they will be able to apply to be a 
firefighter.   

Kimberly Brumley asked the committee to look at the QR codes on their phones.  They were 
able to enter what they would like to discuss and learn more about.  Ms. Brumley will follow up 
on their questions.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Summer Cox, Secretary 
DWCC Committee 
 


